
April 28, 2020 
 
Parents and Players of PTAA,  
 
The PTAA board continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation. We met last night to discuss 
plans for the spring season. As mentioned in our previous communications, we will follow the 
policies set by public health authorities and government, including the state’s phased approach 
for reopening.  
 
This is a very fluid situation, and at this point plans are subject to change, but we are remaining 
hopeful and targeting for a June 1st start to the season. We plan to hold a virtual draft before 
the start of the season, with more detailed information sent about the draft at a later date, once 
we are certain if and when that will be held. The board will be working to create safety 
procedures in line with CDC guidelines to be followed when we are safely able to start the 
season. 
 
We hope that everyone is staying safe and healthy during this difficult time, and that we will all 
see each other on the fields again soon! 
 
​We will send a follow up communication after our next meeting on May 10th. 
 
​Thank you for your support. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply 
to this email. 
 
 
​Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 


